
Subject: Animal Testing
Date: Tuesday, June 5, 2007 7:05 PM

Dear Sir:

The United States agency overseeing the development of non-animal test 
methods, the Interagency Coordinating Committee for the Validation of Alternative 
Methods (ICCVAM) has approved only one non-animal test method originating in 
the U.S. A shameful record when ICCVAM's European counter, ECVAM, has 
approved dozens. 

Rather than being a vehicle to support development and adoption of animal-free 
testing, ICVAM has done little in comparison to what can and should be done.  As a 
result, animals continue to needlessly die and human health suffers as animal tests 
continue to lead to less accurate and less sensitive information regarding human 
health.

 

PLEASE STOP USING ANIMALS IN ALL TESTING NOW!

Dr. Robert & Ginny Bonometti
Winchester, VA


